
 
June 6th 2023 at 7:07 p.m., the Board of Supervisors of Orwell Township met at the 
Orwell Township building for their regular monthly meeting with all members present.  
 
The floor was open for public comment at 7:08 p.m. and immediately closed with no 
residents present.  
 
The minutes of the last monthly meeting were read. Chad Cooley made a motion to 
accept the minutes with one minor change. Jeff Robbins seconded the motion and the 
minutes of the last monthly meeting were approved with one minor change. The 
Treasurer's Report was reviewed. Jeff Robbins made a motion to accept it as written, 
John Strope seconded it, Chad Cooley made it unanimous, and the treasurer’s report 
was approved as written.  
 
Road Report: 
Graded and rolled roads 
Watered Roads 
Oiled Roads 
Took delivery of the 11ft. Falls Plow from Bradco 
Road signs missing on Ridge and Bonin Intersection 
 
All Bills on hand were paid. 
 
The board briefly discussed the maintenance around the Claverack pedestals being 
installed along road edges for the fiberoptics project. With a lack of communication on 
where the pedestals are being placed, the board agreed to just maintain the boom 
mowing as best we can. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                Meeting Adjourned, 7:45 p.m.                   
 
 

Mia M. Beebe, Secretary/Treasurer 
 

_____________ Approved      


